Public Relations Committee
				



February, 21 2016
Meeting Called to Order @: 1805
Attendance: Ron A, Mike F, Sylvia S, Andrea R, Melinda C

The transfer to OneBox was successful and is currently facilitating the Narcotics Anonymous phone line calls. Andrea or Mike will be responsible for contacting World Service and the Regional Area to have them update their information to our new phone number.

[bookmark: _GoBack]There are no presentations scheduled in the coming months.

Learning day was discussed to possibly be held in April focusing on the Traditions

Another Flyer day was discussed to be held in April or May and will be focused on the Edgewater/New Smyrna area.


Meeting Closed @:1900

